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On 6 November 2017, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from Te Runanga O Kaikoura and Te Runanga o Ngai Tahu (TRONT) for 
additional time and to be heard out of sequence. The Panel’s First and Second Minutes set the 
deadline at 6 November 2017. 
 
TRONT have requested to address their submissions on Topic 2: Marlborough’s Tangata Whenua Iwi 
and Topic 3: Natural and Physical Resources during the first week of hearing. TRONT explained that 
presenting the two topics at the same time would allow for a more cohesive presentation due to the 
interrelationship in the issues these topics raised. In order to adequately address the issues, TRONT 
further requested a 45 minute time slot. 
 
The Panel considered the above requests could assist the Panel in its task of ensuring the MEP 
integrates the management of natural and physical resources with Chapter 3 matters.  
 
The Panel therefore grants the requests to be heard out of sequence and for an additional 25 minutes 
to present. 
 
Dated 8 November 2017  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 


